
Chase County weed supt. completes continuing  education training

Chase County Weed Superintendent Randy Bartlett recently attended the Nebraska Weed
Control Fall Training Seminar at Central Community College in Hastings. 
 This was the third opportunity during 2012 to obtain 10 of the required 20 hours of continuing
education needed by county weed superintendents statewide. Topics presented included off
season public contacts, environmental rhetoric, NE Department of Energy, herbicide overview,
small acreage owners weed control, range management during drought and fire and the NWCA
weed mapping program.
 Other topics included digging deeper, Sericea Lespedeza update, knotweed update, reports
from all 13 Weed Management Areas, county added noxious weeds, urban weed control, an
NWCA open discussion and 2013 Daily Planners were distributed.
 As with every NWCA training, superintendents answered morning and afternoon roll call. Each
day ends with an exam that superintendents must complete and pass to obtain the hours
needed.
 The one remaining opportunity for continuing education hours for 2012 is the Nebraska
Association of County Officials Conference in Kearney this December.
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